
 

 

Slough Music Service Opportunities 

Slough Music Service is provided by Slough Borough Council, 
supported by Beechwood School and funded by central 
government. This means they are subject to rigorous service 
and safety standards, receive funding to help keep lesson fees 
as low as possible, and are accountable to government for the 
quality of services. 

Their teachers are all qualified musicians and have been recruited by musicians and teachers under the 
'safer recruitment' guidelines which is now a national regulation for all local authority teachers.  

Slough Music Service offer a wide range of opportunities for primary aged children, both within school and 
outside. Please see below for an example of what they offer: 

 

In-School Music Lessons 

Slough Music Service offer a range of instrumental lessons in schools, in a number of instruments, 
including violin, guitar and piano. They offer lessons from year 2 upwards in school. Some instruments are 
only suitable for older pupils due to the instrument's size, weight and the effect on the development of 
the teeth. 
 

Outside School Choirs, Groups and Bands 

There are plenty of singing opportunities also available, delivered directly by Slough Music Service or our 
hub partners specialising in singing and choirs. 

 
Slough Music Centre Choir  
Led by Rebecca Richardson 
4.30pm-5.30pm on a Thursday during term time at Lynch Hill School Primary Academy, Garrard Road, 
Slough, SL2 2AN 

 
Slough Community Youth Soul Choir 
Led by Rebecca Richardson 
4.30pm-5.30pm (6-9 years) & 5.45-7pm (10-16 years) on a Monday during term time at The Curve, 
William Street, Slough, SL1 1XY 

 

The Slough Music Centre is held at Lynch Hill School Primary Academy on a Thursday afternoon, and they 
are currently looking to develop ensembles and bands as part of this new initiative. 

The music centre is open to students who live or go to school in Slough, aged between 6 and 19, and who 
are already having lessons on their instrument, or want to sing in the choir. 

At the music centre there are composition and interactive workshops for pupils from beginner level who 
sing or play almost any instrument. 

The Slough Youth Orchestra is for more advanced orchestral players. The Slough Training Orchestra is 
available to all. 

For further information and/or application forms for any of the groups or individual lessons mentioned 
above, please visit the Slough Music Service Website: https://www.sloughmusicservice.co.uk/ 
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